RFP FOR INDEPNDENT AUDITOR SERVICES
The Lower Florida Keys Hospital District has issued a Request For Proposals (RFP) for independent auditor services for its fiscal years 2024-2026, pursuant to Section 218.391, Florida Statutes.  Copies of the RFP may be requested from Lewis W. Fishman, Esq., District General Counsel, by calling #305-670-2100 or emailing to lwf@lewiswfishmanpa.com.   The deadline for submission of a response is 5:00 p.m. on 07/12/2024.
